
 

 

Shamrock Environmental Corporation 
6106 Corporate Park Drive 
Browns Summit, North Carolina 27214 

 
Date: July 22, 2021  

 
Attn:  Mr. John J. Pettey, 
 Project Manager 

 
Contract: BA2015782 
FAP: AC-STBG-000B (273) E 
Description:  Letter of Recommendation 
 TMDL Stream Restoration of Little Gunpowder Falls Tributary at MD 

145 & MD 165 in Baltimore County 
 
 

To Whom it May Concern: 
 

I am writing to recommend Shamrock Environmental Corporation for the excellent quality of 
work performed on the recently completed Maryland State Highway Administration project 
BA2015782 Little Gunpowder Stream Restoration.  Shamrock and SHA partnered to produce a 
beautifully restored stream and neighboring environment.  The open and honest communication, 
teamwork, cooperation, and respect made the job progress exceed expectations.  They do an 
excellent job and I am happy to recommend them. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to email any questions or concerns. 

 
 

 
  
 

Bill Hoff 

Bill.hoff@stantec.com 

Whoff.consultant@mdot.maryland.gov 
 

 
 
 
 
 

320 West Warren Road, Hunt Valley, MD 21030 | 410.229.2300 | 1.866.998.0367 | Maryland Relay TTY 800.735.2258 | roads.maryland.gov 

mailto:Bill.hoff@stantec.com

